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MEMORANDUM

FOR : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
Regions VI, VII, XI, XIII

FROM : THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

River Basin Control Office
SUBJECT : REVISED 2024 WFP FOR E2RB PROJECT
DATE : DEC 12 w8

This concerns the 2nd Semester Project Management Committee Meeting for the
E2RB Project, conducted on November 21-23, 2023, at Sierra Hotel in Dumaguete City,
Negros Oriental. The following agreements were made during the meeting:

On Work Planning:
1. Harmonization of WFPs with RBCO;

2. Whole-year WFP, as there might still be some activities to be implemented
beyond project’s life; and
3. One-day meeting to evaluate 2023 AWP and refine 2024 activities.

On Updating of Integrated River Basin Management and Development Master Plan

thru E2RB Project:
1. Popularization of Master Plans and crafting of a Communications Plan upon

adoption by the RDC after review by the National Steering Committee at the
DENR Central Office; and
2. Project proposals preparation to implement identified PPAs under the Master

Plan’s Investment Plan

Otbhers:
1. Conduct of joint monitoring of Local Subsidy Projects

These agreements were also presented during the RBCO 2023 Year-End
Assessment and Planning Workshop on December 7-9, 2023, attended by the River
Basin Focal Persons.
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In this regard, please incorporate these agreements in your proposed E2RB 2024
Work and Financial Plan to be submitted to the Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects
Service for funding at the soonest time possible.

FOR YOUR PROMPT ACTION, please.

DR. SEVILZ%: D. DAVID, JR., CESO III
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